CHIKAMING TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
Special Meeting
January 16, 2024
Minutes Approved February 7, 2024
The meeting was called to order at 1:28 pm by chairman Cam Mammina, with members Steve Zavodny, Jim Gormley, Doug Dow, John Chipman and Bill Marske present. Township zoning administrator Kelly Largent, township attorney Charles Hilmer were also in attendance. Member Andy Brown was absent.
The meeting was held to have in person interviews with representatives from Abonmarche and McKenna on their Master Plan RFP submissions and to ask questions as approved at the January 3, 2024 meeting, and to make a recommendation to the township board. 
Kyle Mucha gave a presentation for McKenna and answered questions from the planning commission members, Chris Khorey of McKenna joined in on answering questions later due to a delay with traffic. 
Crystal Welsh and Tony McGhee gave a presentation for Abonmarche and answered questions from the planning commission members.
The interviews ended at 3:38 pm. After both presentations were completed the members of the planning commission discussed both presentations in detail to help decide which organization will best meet our needs for a new Master Plan. Jim Gormley moved to recommend to the township board to hire McKenna to work with the planning commission to create a new Master Plan, supported by Doug Dow. Motion carried.
With no further business before the Commission Cam Mammina moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:11 pm, supported by Doug Dow. Motion carried. 
Respectively Submitted
Bill Marske, Secretary, Chikaming Township Planning Commission

